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Project Information 

RTC funding:  $100,000 in STBG Funds 

Total Project Cost:  $115,600 

Project Type:  Multi-Agency Planning 

Study Area:  Cities of Battle Ground, Camas, La Center, 
Ridgefield, and Washougal. 

 
Project Description 

RTC and the cities of Battle Ground, Camas, La Center, Ridgefield, and Washougal are committed to reducing 
the number and severity of roadway collisions on the transportation system.  The need to develop Local Road 
Safety Plans was identified as a way to help these cities improve safety on the transportation system. 

The purpose of City Safety Plans is to analyze crash data within each city in order to effectively identify trends, 
contributing factors, associated risk factors, and deficiencies present in the city’s road network.  Following this 
approach allows for the effective identification of appropriate, low-cost countermeasures to be implemented for 
the purpose of crash reduction.  The process followed was consistent with WSDOT’s guidelines from the City 
Safety Program. 

 
 
Project Benefits 

The Local Road Safety Plan is a tool for reducing roadway fatalities, injuries, and crashes.  This Plan can help 
cities create a prioritized list of safety improvements.  The Plan is also a proactive risk management technique to 
demonstrate an agency’s responsiveness to safety needs. 

The development of a City Safety Plans, allows each city to be eligible for federal Highway Safety Improvement 
grants through Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT). 
 
Project Funding 

 

 

Phase Year Federal Funds Other Funds Total 
Planning 2021-2022 $100,000 $15,600 $115,600 
Total  $100,000 $15,600 $115,600 
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